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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHAIR OF THE STATES EMPLOYMENT BOARD 

BY DEPITY S.Y. MÉZEC OF ST. HELIER SOUTH  

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON TUESDAY 11th APRIL 2023 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 18th APRIL 2023 

 

 

Question 

 

Will the Chair agree to publish the resignation letters from the previous Chief Officer of Health and 

Community Services and the Chief Nurse, and if not, why not? 

 

Answer 

 

We do not, as a matter of course, publish private employment details of individuals or where individuals 

can be identified.  

 

An exception was made for the resignation letter of the Chief Executive Officer, as Head of the Public 

Service, which was done with her agreement and express consent.  

 

 

 

 


